
LORI-LEI RAWLINS-CRIVELLO 
PO BOX 346 

KAUNAKAKAI, HI  96748 
(808)553-3214 / (808)658-0104 

 

April, 17, 2017 

 

Aloha, 

I am writing this letter of support on behalf of Colette “Coco” Augustiro who is seeking a seat 

on the MIS users advisory board as a non-homesteader. 

My name is Lori-Lei Rawlins-Crivello and a Moloka’i native, born and raised living of Moloka’i 

for the past 48 years.  My mother and I currently run our family business, Rawlins Chevron 

Service, which has been in operation for over 50 years.  I am an active community member and 

have known “Coco” for over 30 years. 

In my community involvement as Event Coordinator for Moloka’i Canoe Festivals Kulaia Event, I 

was honored to have “Coco” join our team of committee members for the past 4 years as she 

brings great ideas, she leads by action, she is an amazing team player,  very honest, a great 

active contributor and a very hard worker.  

“Coco” shows dedication as she have held her current job being in the field of Agriculture for 23 

years strong.  She is from Moloka’i and values the lifestyle and resources we have on our island 

while realizing the need for agriculture to sustain not on our Island but also the state. 

As a community member, I have known “Coco” to be very involved in helping our community at 

many different capacities in her voluntary services and have seen her at community meetings 

sharing/testifying and being a part of the community process.  It’s truly important for us to 

recognize these qualities in our young community members who choose to be active and 

involved in order to build our leaders who care for our island community and to value not only 

keeping Molokai, Molokai…but also realizing how do we use our resources the best way 

possible without damaging our natural environment. 

It is my honor to support Colette “Coco” Augustiro and I’ll gladly answer any questions you may 

have at (808)553-3214.  Mahalo for your time and consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Lori-Lei Rawlins-Crivello 
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 2:54 PM 
To: WTL Testimony 
Cc: ray.foster@monsanto.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for GM751 on Apr 17, 2017 14:45PM 
 

GM751 
Submitted on: 4/17/2017 
Testimony for WTL on Apr 17, 2017 14:45PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Raymond Foster Monsanto Molokai Support No 

 
 
Comments: Honorable Senate Commmittee Members, This testimony is in support of 
Colette Augustiro for the non homestead user seat on the Molokai Irrigation System 
Users Advisory Board. She has years of experience in Molokai agriculture, is an 
employee of Monsanto in excellent standing and known to be an honest and respected 
member of the Molokai Community. Please approve her appointment. Thank you. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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